


 As you read our October newsletter, note the ministry op-
portunities. Plan now to participate in our efforts to reach people 
with the gospel and disciple believers. We continue to expand op-
portunities for the whole family and I encourage you to bring your 
children and grandchildren on Thursday evenings. On October 
14th we start special ministries for all children: babies-1 year  olds, 
2 year olds-kindergarten, and grades 1-6. Stay for the worship ser-
vice while our children enjoy an hour of high-energy music, games, 
food, & Bible story time. Check out our Wednesday morning Bible 
study. Volunteer to serve at our Trunk or Treat ministry. Men, reg-
ister now for the retreat. We have many more opportunities for 
you to get engaged to make a difference in peoples’ lives. Be doers 
of the Word.  

Connecting People with Jesus! 

Bro. LaRue  


